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May 5, 2014 
 
TO: Building Reps 
FR:  Lorraine Richards, president 
 Kathy Schlotz, executive director 
 
RE:  COUNCIL MEETING TUESDAY 
 MAY 20 AT 3:30 P.M. 
 Montebello Teachers Association Conference Center (MTA CC) 
 920 W. Whittier Blvd. in Montebello 
 
1. The 2014 Blanche Chester Teacher Advocate will be celebrated at the 

Council meeting. Vice President Margie Granado (BAE) received the 
award last year and will present the award this year.  

2. Bargaining Chairperson Gilbert Gomez (MHS) is leading the Bargaining 
Team through this round of negotiations. He will report on the team’s 
plans for negotiations this spring. 

3. Treasurer Guillermo Sandoval (MHS) will present the first reading of the 
2014-2015 MTA budget. The proposal includes no increase in MTA 
dues and reduced staff costs. The proposed budget is posted on monte-
belloteachers.org. The Council will be asked to approve the budget at 
the June 10 meeting.  

4. Personal emails for electronic voting will be accepted through Friday, 
May 9. The official ballot will be sent via email Monday, May 12 and 
must be received no later than Tuesday, May 20 at 2 p.m. Elections 
Chairperson David Lebow (Retiree) will announce the results at Council. 

5. The calendar surveys are available on Montebelloteachers.org through 
Friday, May 16. Secretary and Calendar Committee Chairperson Alma 
Orta (SUE) will report on the next steps for the 2015-2016 calendar. 

6. The District is participating in the Relay for Life June 7 at Schurr High 
School. President Lorraine Richards will talk about the ways to support 
the event. Donations will be accepted at the meeting. More information 
is available at montebelloteachers.org.relayforlife.html. 

 


